
  

 

 

 
 
 

33424 Oakland Ave. Farmington, MI  48335  (248)474-6880 
www.salemucc.us, email: uccsalem@yahoo.com 

The Rev. Deborah  Schueneman,  Pastor  
 

November  2018 

WORSHIP NIGHTS 

2nd THURSDAYS @ 7PM  

2018-2019 

 

 
This fall we will be back to our original Thursday night worship. Con-

tinuing with the word, prayer, and lots of new music. Check out the 

dates below! 
 

November 8 

December 13  

 

While they were praying, the place where they were meeting trembled 

and shook. They were all filled with the Holy Spirit and continued to 

speak Godõs Word with fearless confidence. 

Acts 4: 31 
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 4 Theresa B  

 5 David C                  
 7 Amy R             
 8 Jack S 
 10 Evonne M 
 13  Heather R 
 18 Rev. Kurt S    
 22 Tim B    
  Pam S    
 26 Emily W  
 28       Debbie T      
  Jamie T 
                       Brian T 

 

 

General Fund Update  
 

Year-to-date receipts through September  $119,411.     
Year-to-date expenses through September       144,181.      
              Shortfall              (24,769) 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Tom & Amy S  21yrs. 
9 Jay & Pam S   50yrs 
13 Bill & Sally D  70yrs  
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ά¢ŀƭƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ YƛŘǎέ  {ǘǳŘȅ DǊƻǳǇ 

 
Please join Heather as she facilitates a new book 

study group on Sunday evenings at Salem Church! 

This group  will be based on the book "How to Talk 

so Kids Will Listen & Listen so Kids Will Talk". Have 

you ever had a hard time communicating with your 

child? Then join us! We will work through the book 

chapter by chapter. The meet up will get together every other Sunday evening 

from 7-8 p.m. Prior to our meeting you will need to read the assigned chapter and 

do the related exercises. I've started listening to the book on Audible and have 

gotten a lot out of it! 

Any questions please contact Heather  

_________________________________________________________________ 

2019 Offering  Envelopes Now Available! 
2019 envelopes are now available in the Com-
munity Room. If you would like to have them 
mailed to your home, please call Kathy in the 
church office. Thank you! 

_____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
The 2018-2019 Salem Church directory of friends and members is 
now available in the Community room. As always, if you notice an 
error in the directory or need to have your copy mailed to you, 
please contact the church office. 
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SPECIAL REQUEST FROM THE  

DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS  

 The VA is in need of new sweatshirts, sweatpants, 

underwear & undershirts in sizes X, XL & XXL.   

If you would like to contribute any of these items for the VA, 

please bring them to church on or before sur-

vival packing day, Friday, November 23rd. 

Thank you! 

Salem Mission Committee 

______________________________________ 

 
 
 

Christmas Toy Collection 
LǘΩǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƛƳŜ ƻŦ ȅŜŀǊ ŀƎŀƛƴΗ   

The Youth Fellowship and the Mission Committee are once again  
collecting toys for  

¢Ǌƛƴƛǘȅ {ǘΦ aŀǊƪΩǎ and the Farmington Area Good Fellows.    
We will start collecting Toys on  

Sunday Nov. 26th and collect until Sunday  Dec. 9th.    
Toys for ages 0-16 (big kids need presents too!)Let's make it a brighter 

Christmas for as many children as we can!!  
Youth Fellowship and the  

Mission Committee 
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Salem Fall Clean-up 
Saturday, November 3 

 
8:30am - Breakfast 

9:00 am-Noon - Clean ςup 
 
 

Please Bring: Rakes, shovels, buckets,  
step ladders or just yourself and/  

 your family!  
 
 
 

 The Salem Property Committee  
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It has been a Salem tradition for many years to support the holiday bas-
ket program at Baldwin Center in Pontiac.  Baldwin Center provides holi-
day baskets for more than 600 Pontiac families.  The baskets not only 
provide a turkey and all the fixings for a complete holiday meal, it also 
contains enough food for the family for up to four weeks.  Baldwin Cen-
ter partners with North Oakland Holiday Clearinghouse to ensure that 
the families that are most in need receive the baskets. 
 

 
On November 4 & 11 our Salem family will again have the opportunity to 
support this food basket program.  Should you like to contribute, place 
your cash or check (made payable to Salem UCC) in one of the large col-
lection canisters placed in the narthex, community room or in the collec-
ǘƛƻƴ ǇƭŀǘŜ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ Řƻƴŀǘƛƻƴ ƳŀǊƪŜŘ ά¢¦wY9¸{ Chw .![5²LbΦέ 
Please give this vital and worthy mission program your prayerful consid-
eration. 
 

The Salem Mission Committee 

default.htm
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Emergency Survival Packs 

We will assemble the Survival Packs on  
 

 Friday, November 23, at 10:00am  
in the Community Room 

 
 

 These packs will be given to the Homeless Veterans Program through the VA 
Hospital in Detroit.  This program is open to all homeless veterans who meet basic 
eligibility requirements through the VA.  Because they are not a shelter, they refer 
the Veterans to nearby shelters in the community.  During the winter, there are al-
ways more homeless than the shelters can accommodate.  The packs do provide 
some shelter from the elements.  
 
 Some of the packs will also go to Fort Street Presbyterian who also serve the 
homeless of Detroit.  In addition, we will be collecting any used adult clothing to 
donate to the shelter and delivering them along with the survival packs!  
 
The packs contains gloves, socks, hat, scarf, waterproof poncho, and toiletries. 
 
 
 
 
 

 If you have donations,  
please have them to the church by November 23th  
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Salem Church is now set up to receive offerings  thru  
Zelle mobile application! 

 

Here's How Zelle® Works 
 

 It's fast, safe and easy. Ready to start sending and receiving with Zelle?  
 
STEP 1 Access Zelle. Find Zelle in the mobile banking app of our partners. 
If you already have your banking app on your phone, there's no 
download necessary. If your bank or credit union doesn't offer Zelle yet, 
just download the Zelle app to get started. 
 
STEP 2 Pick a person to pay. Once you enroll, all you need to send money 
with Zelle is the preferred email address or mobile number of the trusted 
ǊŜŎƛǇƛŜƴǘΦ {ŀƭŜƳ ¦// /ƘǳǊŎƘΩǎ ŜƳŀƛƭ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎ ƛǎΥ uccsalem@yahoo.com 
 
 STEP 3 Choose the amount to send. Enter the amount you want to send. 
If your recipient is already enrolled with Zelle, the money will go directly 
ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜƛǊ ōŀƴƪ ŀŎŎƻǳƴǘΣ ǘȅǇƛŎŀƭƭȅ ƛƴ ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎм Φ LŦ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜƴΩǘ ŜƴǊƻƭƭŜŘ ȅŜǘΣ 
they will get a notification explaining how to receive the money simply 
and quickly. 
 

Note:  The donation will be added to the General Fund for Salem.   
Contact your bank to find out if there is a transaction limit. 

We will continue to explore additional mobile apps that we may decide 

to use, and will keep you informed. 

mailto:uccsalem@yahoo.com
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NONVIOLENT COMMUNICATION MEETUP  

 

 

 
This group is for anyone who wants to improve their interpersonal skills. You will need to purchase 

Nonviolent Communication: A Language of Life (by Marshall Rosenberg, 3rd edition) and the Non-

violent Communication Companion Workbook (by Lucy Leu, 2nd edition). Both are available on the 

Amazon and Barnes and Noble websites. We will go through the book and workbook a chapter at a 

time. For our first meetup, please have chapter one in the book read and the corresponding workbook 

exercises finished. 

 

What is Nonviolent Communication? 

Nonviolent Communication is the integration of 4 things: 

1-Consciousness: a set of principles that support living a life of empathy, care, courage, and authentic-

ity. 

2-Language: understanding how words contribute to connection or distance. 

3-Communication: knowing how to ask for what we want; how to hear others, even in disagreement; 

and how to move toward solutions that work for all. 

4-Means of influence: sharing power with others rather than using power over others. 

 

NVC serves our desire to do three things: 

1 Increase our ability to live with choice, meaning, and connection. 

2 Connect empathically with self and others to have more satisfying relationships. 

3 Sharing of resources so everyone is able to benefit. 

 

The founder of NVC, Dr. Rosenberg, first used the NVC process in federally funded school integra-

tion projects to provide mediation and communication skills training during the 1960s. The Center for 

Nonviolent Communication, which he founded in 1984, now has hundreds of certified NVC trainers 

and supporters teaching NVC in more than sixty countries around the globe. A sought-after presenter, 

peacemaker and visionary leader, Dr. Rosenberg led NVC workshops and international intensive 

trainings for tens of thousands of people in over 60 countries across the world and provided training 

and initiated peace programs in many war-torn areas including Nigeria, Sierra Leone, and the Middle 

East. 

If you have any questions or would like to sign up for the group, please contact Heather Radcliffe-

Cedro at hrcedro@gmail.com or 248-756-9673. 

mailto:hrcedro@gmail.com
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Graduation Sunday  

June 17  

 
High School Graduates  

 

Brian Meili is graduating from  Clarenceville High School , Salutatorian. He plans to attend 
Schoolcraft college in the fall with a focus on computers. 
 
Rachael Fox is graduating from Waterford Mott High School with honors.  She was a member 
of the National Honor Society, the Varsity dance team, Varsity lacrosse team and Student 
Leadership.  In the fall Rachel plans on attending Michigan State University.  
 
Jack Sheehy  is graduating from Howell High School in June. He is planning on pursuing the 
electrical workers trade, training through the IBEW apprentice program.  

 
College Graduates 

Max Bradley graduated in April from the University of Michigan with a Bachelor of Business 
!ŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǘƛƻƴ ŘŜƎǊŜŜΦ aŀȄ ǿƛƭƭ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜ ŀǘ ¦ ƻŦ a ƴŜȄǘ Ŧŀƭƭ ǘƻ ǇǳǊǎǳŜ ŀ aŀǎǘŜǊΩǎ ƻŦ !ŎŎƻǳƴǘπ
ing.  


